
2024 GMBS Music Scholarship Competition – Checklist                                         Page 1 
 

2024 Glenn Miller Scholarship Competition  
(June 6th– winners to perform June 7, 2024) 

 
CHECKLIST 

 
The following items must be completed to be eligible for the competition. AUDITION PIECES 
MUST BE UPLOADED TO YOUTUBE AND LINK EMAILED TO SHARI. IN SAME EMAIL, 
ATTACHED COMPLETED FORMS AS OUTLINED IN THIS CHECKLIST.  These documents / 
audition pieces are due by April 12, 2024 at 5:00 PM 
 

Complete Application form, upload (2) audition pieces and all documents outlined below and 
email Shari the YouTube link. 
 

 Mail original sheet music to Shari at Glenn Miller Birthplace Museum, Po Box 61, Clarinda, 
Iowa 51632.  Sheet music must be received by May 24, 2024 

 
 Advise Shari if you are traveling alone or with a parent. 
 

Make travel plans to arrive in Clarinda on Wednesday June 5th between 11:00 am and  
1:00 PM (either drive to Clarinda or fly into Kansas City) and send copy of flight 

 itinerary to Shari  OR  if driving, advise what time you will arrive in Clarinda).  Return  
 trip information should also be provided. 
 

If traveling (without a parent or family member, we will have a home-stay arrangement 
ready when you arrive) it is a very nice gesture if you bring a small gift, something from  
your hometown, to thank the family you will be staying with. 

 
 On Wednesday June 5th you will meet with the accompanist. They will play for your  

practice on June 5th, and for the competition on June 6th, and finally for the awards 
presentation on June 7th.  You will need to pay $75.00 for the accompanist to practice  
AND $75.00 for the competition. (A thank you note with your payment is a very nice touch) 

 
 There will be a scholarship competition meeting at the Glenn Miller Museum on 

Wednesday June 5th at 7:30 PM.  (This is the time we will provide tickets to the competition 
and awards ceremony for your parents and family.  If there are other concerts you and your 
family would like to see during the weekend festival, let Shari know) 
 
1st, 2nd, and 3rd place winners will need to provide a short paragraph about your 
experience in Clarinda, the competition, and any other stories or experiences you think 
our members would enjoy in the post-festival newsletter.  This write-up should be sent to 
Shari at shari@glennmiller.org.  The write-up is due to Shari by June 17, 2024. 
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